
 
 

 
 

Capacity Payment Mechanism Presentation – 27th July, 2007. 
 
The Regulatory Authorities today announce their intention to hold a Presentation on the 
Capacity Payment Mechanism. The purpose of this presentation is to explain to interested 
parties the origins and workings of the Capacity Payment Mechanism to be implemented within 
the Single Electricity Market.  
The proposed date and venue for this presentation is Friday 27th July 2007 at the offices of the 
Utility Regulator in Belfast. The presentation will run for 2 hours commencing at 10:30am.  
 
Anyone interested in attending this event should register their interest with Paul Bell 
(paul.bell@niaur.go.uk) by 20th July 2007. 
 


